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March 29, 2022 

Asst. Vice President, Listing Deptt., 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.  
Exchange Plaza, Plot C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E),  
MUMBAI - 400 051  
Scrip Code: HEROMOTOCO 

The Secretary, 
BSE Limited 
25th Floor,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
MUMBAI - 400 001  
Scrip Code: 500182 

Sub: Statement from the Company 

Dear Sirs, 

Please find enclosed herewith a statement being issued by the Company. 

Kindly place the same on your records. 

Thanking you, 

For Hero MotoCorp Limited 

(Dhiraj Kapoor) 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

Encl: As above 
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Statement from Hero MotoCorp Ltd. 

This is with reference to the Clarification sought from the Company by NSE and BSE on the 
news item appearing in “Media/Publication” on 29th March, 2022.  

The allegations made in the press report are not borne out of any document that have been 
served on us or our internal documents. Therefore, we categorically deny the speculative 
press reports.  

We wish to clarify that officials from the Income Tax department visited our offices in the 
previous week. The Company has provided all support and cooperation, necessary 
documents and data to the authorities and will continue to do so if required. 

As and when the tax department concludes its findings and communicates to us, we will 
inform the exchanges suitably. 

Hero MotoCorp is a law-abiding corporate, with robust internal financial controls and its 
financial statements are duly audited. 

We are conscious of our obligation under the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015; we have been discharging the same on a 
regular basis and shall continue to do the same. As a matter of fact, we do not comment / 
respond on speculative news. 


